
 

                                01.09.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 
 
I'm pleased to inform you that at Centravis, we continue to maintain operational 
stability. Our logistics, energy, production, and personnel are all performing well, and 
our water supply is stable. All key equipment is running.  
 
Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are 
open, our Financial and Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready for 
your calls and messages. 
 
Next week, I will be in Ukraine, visiting our Nikopol facility. I look forward to personally 
reporting on the situation and connecting with our dedicated team there.  
 
Thank you for your trust in our services and our team! Your continued partnership is 
invaluable to us, especially during these challenging times. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 
 


